SEYMOUR FIRE DEPARTMENT

CHIEF BRAD LUCAS

318 East Street

Seymour, IN 47274

Phone: (812) 522-2598
blucas@seymourinfire.org

September 26, 2017

To Fire Prevenfion and Building Safety Commission

This letter is to address variance number 17-09-27, submitted by David Stark on behalf
of Seymour Community Schools in regards to Margaret R. Brown Elementary School,

F have consuited with City of Seymour Building Commissioner leremy Gray on this issue.
The doors that are affected by this variance are not egress doors, and will not affect the
evacuation of students or staff from the rooms in any way.

We agree that this variance should be granted and recommended that the Commussion
approve this request.

Thank you for your consideration. -

L

Brad Lucas
Fire Chief, City of Seymour
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Bu:]d Commissioner, City of Seymour



